
 

StArs Club 

 

We will be relaunching StArs after school club, Wednesday 1st May 

at 3.30pm. 

StArs is an after-school club for primary age school children held at  

St Andrews Church, Grimshill Road 

Where we provide help with homework, play games and enjoy crafts 

and activities. A light supper is provided and children enjoy the 

space to socialise. 

We rely on volunteer support in order that children in our community 

can continue to benefit from the club. So, if you can, or know of 

anyone who is able to,  offer 1.5 hours a week, fortnight or month to 

read or play games or would like any further information please 

contact cheryl.brooks77@yahoo.com 
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